
 Public Information Meeting
to discuss proposed bridge replacement on 
U.S. 30 over the Boyer River at Woodbine

Main Street Station, 313 Walker St., in Woodbine
All interested persons are invited to attend this meeting anytime between 4:30 and  
6 p.m. to discuss the design details and right-of-way impacts for the proposed bridge 
replacement on U.S. 30 over the Boyer River at Woodbine. The improvement also 
includes reconstruction of a portion of U.S. 30 and Harrison County roads F-32 and L-16.

The meeting will be conducted utilizing an open forum format. Iowa DOT staff will be 
present to informally discuss the proposed improvements. No formal presentation  
will be made. 

Traffic on U.S. 30 would be maintained while traffic on Harrison County roads 
F-32 and L-16 would be detoured during construction using local county roads. 
(For more information, see the website listed below.)

The meeting space is accessible for persons with disabilities. However, if you require 
special accommodations at the meeting, please notify the Iowa DOT contact listed 
below by March 31.

Don Stevens, P.E., assistant district engineer 
Iowa DOT District 4 Office 
2210 E. Seventh St. 
Atlantic, Iowa 50022  
Phone: 712-243-3355 or 800-289-4368 
Email: donald.stevens@dot.iowa.gov

More information will be posted as it becomes available at the 
Iowa DOT’s website: www.iowadot.gov/pim.

Thursday, April 3, 2014, between 4:30 and 6 p.m.

Federal and state laws prohibit employment and/or public accommodation discrimination on the basis of age, color, 
creed, disability, gender identity, national origin, pregnancy, race, religion, sex, sexual orientation, or veteran’s status. 
If you believe you have been discriminated against, please contact the Iowa Civil Rights Commission at 800-457-4416 
or Iowa Department of Transportation’s affirmative action officer. If you need accommodations because of a disability to 
access the Iowa Department of Transportation’s services, contact the agency’s affirmative action officer at 800-262-0003. 


